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February 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Applicants, 
 
 
As in the past, our organization will award several $1,000 scholarships to those 
Jewish seniors in Bergen County public high schools who identify as female and 
meet the criteria as listed: 
 

1. Has been accepted to attend a four-year college or university 

2. Has played a significant role in school and/or community activities  

3. Has maintained a high academic record 
4.   May have need for financial assistance 
 
Application deadline is Tuesday, April 22, 2025. 
 
You may log on to our website www.ncjwbcs.org to learn more about our 
organization. 
 
Thank you for your interest and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Very truly yours,     

        

Evalyn Brownstein      Paula Star 
Co-Chair, NCJW BCS Scholarship Committee  Co-President, NCJW BCS 
 
 

 
Bari-Lynne Schwartz 
Co-Chair, NCJW BCS Scholarship Committee 

 

 

 
 

 


